Bharati College
(University of Delhi)

Notice

The students of First Year who were shortlisted in the 1™ list for interaction on 3" March
2022 and were not able to meet the hostel committee due to any reason what so ever; are here
by informed that they are given one more chance to interact.

On 07" March 2022, Monday from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm.

The physical presence of local guardian is compulsory.

The students and parents may interact virtually.



